
My husband entered the assisted living facility at Crane House (Judson) on Feb. 17, 2020.  On 

March 15th, Crane House entered a lockdown with no process for loved ones to visit patients.   

In this isolated atmosphere, my husband deteriorated quickly and died on June 6, 2020.  I felt 

arrangements could have been made to allow me to see him, and I was denied until June 2nd, 

when he was determined to be on End of Life care.  

 

M. Susan Sebastian 


